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Case Closeout Memorandum 
OIG Case Number I-24-0032-O| October 8, 2024  
 
We received an allegation of plagiarism in a proposal submitted by a university, with a PI 
and co-PI. The proposal named an international collaborator as an author of the proposal. 
We sent the PI and co-PI inquiry letters. Their responses showed that the international 
collaborator committed the plagiarism. We determined that the matter did not warrant a 
full investigation. We sent the PI, co-PI, and international collaborator Detrimental Research 
Practices letters. 
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 
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